
 

This mission is an integral and inseparable arm of Home Missionary Baptist Church, Mt. Morris, MI. 

 

Frank and Cyd James 

134 Shiraz Bvd. 

Pearsall, WA  6065  Australia 

www.gracebaptistperth.com 

E-mail:  frjnm@yahoo.com 

Phone:  011-61-4-3709-7045 

In Australia:  0437 097 045 

Missionary to Australia 
A Ministry of 

Home Missionary Baptist Church 

6389 E. Lake Road  

Millington, MI 48746 

Pastor Dan Gordon 

Phone: 810-853-7185 

E-mail: gordon.dan@att.net 

www.homebaptistchurch.org 

 

AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 

March 2017 

 

 

 Greetings from Western Australia in the precious name of Jesus Christ the Lord.   
   
 Once again, the Lord has blessed with grace and mercy toward us in the 
continuation of the work here.  It has been a blessing to be able to cover a large area 
this month with Gospel bulletins, and the Lord has provided several opportunities to 
speak with people along the way.  As is sometimes the case, there is offence and 
opposition as well; however, this is to be expected according to the Lord’s instructions. 
 
 Bro. Norman in Papua New Guinea was able to get a message to me that he had 
arrived safely in the Highlands, and was on his way to the remote area where Bro. 
Pale’s village is located.  Your prayers for their study together and the upcoming 
ordination are much appreciated.  A special thank you to the churches that sent in a 
love offering to help Bro. Norman and the Lord’s church in Port Moresby in this 
undertaking.   
 
 Cyd has had another difficult month with poor health and is struggling to be able 
to function as well as we would hope.  We are looking to our gracious Master to sustain 
and uphold her.  Your prayers for her are much appreciated as well. 
  
 Our sincere thanks for your love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the 
Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James  


